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COMMITTEE ON MEETINGS

AMERICAN INSTITUTE of ACCOUNTANTS 
1924 Meeting

ST. LOUIS. SEPTEMBER 15, 16. 17, 18

Committee on Meetings
DAVID L. GREY, Chairman

St. Louis

FREDERIC A. SMITH
Kansas City

VICTOR H. STEMPF
St. Louis

HEADQUARTERS. HOTEL CHASE

1320-506 OLIVE STREET

ST. LOUIS, June 30, 1924

Members and Associates of the
American Institute of Accountants.

Dear Sirs:
As was noted in the last bulletin of the American Institute, the annual meeting of the 

American Institute of Accountants will be held in St. Louis, Missouri, September 15, 16, 17 and 18. 
The first congress of accountants was held in St. Louis in 1904—twenty years ago—and the com­
mittee in charge of arrangements is striving to see that the 1924 meeting is held in a manner which 
will give cause for remembrance.

The headquarters of the meeting will be at the Hotel Chase. This hotel is situated in 
one of the best residential districts of St. Louis and overlooks the principal entrance to Forest 
Park, one of the finest city parks in the United States. Weather conditions in St. Louis about 
the middle of Stepember are usually ideal, and the hotel is peculiarly well situated for the business 
and pleasures of conventions.

An interesting and instructive program has been arranged, covering matters of importance 
to the profession. The discussions are to be open; questions are to be stated and promptly an­
swered; you will see your professional associates in action. Further, you will make their personal 
acquaintance. Discussions of points of vital interest to accountants by leaders of the profession 
are always interesting, but the full benefits of a discussion can only be obtained when you are 
actually an “auditor”.

Many members may wish to bring their wives—and their golf clubs. The committee 
has already given these important matters due consideration. While the business part of the 
convention should be long remembered, the ladies should long remember the hospitality shown 
them by St. Louis.

The committee has a pleasant but hard task ahead and your co-operation is requested. 
Please, therefore, fill out and mail the enclosed postal card as soon as possible.

You have undoubtedly heard a lot about St. Louis. You should “know St. Louis”. 
Come and see us. Our weather is warm at times; our hospitality, always.

Yours very truly,

DAVID L. GREY,
Chairman.
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DAVID L. GREY, Chairman
COMMITTEE ON ANNUAL MEETING

1320-506 OLIVE STREET
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DAVID L. GREY, Chairman 
COMMITTEE ON MEETINGS 

SAINT LOUIS, MISSOURI

I will be present at the 1924 Annual Meeting
of the

AMERICAN INSTITUTE of ACCOUNTANTS 
to be held at Saint Louis, Missouri, 

September 15, 16, 17, 18, and will be accompanied

by ______________________________________________

Name_____________________________ _

  . Address____________________________________

HOTEL CHASE
Saint Louis, Missouri

Please reserve for me room
(single or double) at rate of $ per day. I will be attending the

ANNUAL MEETING of the AMERICAN INSTITUTE 
of ACCOUNTANTS

Will arrive in St. Louis and leave __________
Rates

Single $4, $5, $6
Double $6, $7, $8
Twin Beds $7, 58
Suites $10, up

Name__________________________________

Address________________________________
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